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Project News 
Driving forward the Woking Integrated Transport Project 

If you have queries regarding the construction process, please contact Farrans Construction  
on 02890 394043. Alternatively, if you have any queries regarding the project, please email the 
project team at wokingitp@woking.gov.uk 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to the April update of highway project works in Woking Town Centre. 
 

Albion Square Plaza 
A substantial amount of excavation work has taken place over the last few weeks to remove the 
large concrete planters and former surface. The pouring of concrete into the excavated area next 
to Albion House, to lay the foundations up to the temporary bus lane, is now underway. 

 
In the summer, the new plaza will open in two parts. The new bus and cycle contraflow lane, 
running alongside the station entrance, will be the first section open. The remaining, larger section, 
from the bus lane to Albion House, will follow. 
 

New Town Quay bus stop 
A new bus shelter has been installed, 
located by Bedser Bridge on Victoria Way 
adjacent to WWF Living Planet Centre and 
the Basingstoke Canal. 
 
The bus stop will be available for passengers 
to use when work to the new supporting bus 
lane is completed in July. 
 

Next six weeks  
There are a number of short term day and 
night closures scheduled for Victoria Way 
from Lockfield Road to Chobham Road, to 
help facilitate the completion of the new bus 
lane.  

 
Paving enhancement works on Chapel Street are due to start and will take around ten weeks. The 
paving work to Church Path has been put back to late June 2018 to maintain vital access to the 
station. 
 
Please check website for details www/woking.gov.uk/wokingitp 
 
The central reservation hedge along Victoria Way adjacent to the Lightbox Gallery has been 
removed to allow for upgrades to utility systems. The hedges will be replaced with green 
vegetation in due course. 
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Voters across Woking Borough will need to show photographic identification before they can vote 
in person, at their polling station, at the local elections on Thursday 3 May 2018. Below are the 
types of identification you can use: 
 

 Passport (UK, EU, Commonwealth) 

 Photocard driving licence full or provisional 

(UK, Crown Dependency or EU) 

 European Economic Area Photographic ID Card 

 Biometric Immigration Document 

 Northern Ireland Electoral Identity Card 

 Surrey Senior Bus Pass 

 Surrey Disabled People’s Bus Pass 

 Surrey Student Fare Card 

 16-25 Railcard 

 Rail Season Ticket Photocard 

 A Local Elector Card (see below) 

 

No photo ID? You will need to apply for a local elector card. 
 

For more information about this important trial or to apply for a Local Elector Card, please visit 
www.woking.gov.uk/VoterID. Completed applications for a local elector card must be received 
by 5pm on Wednesday 2 May 2018. 
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